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PROLOGUE
William O'Grady, Professor                                          
(UH-Mānoa, Department of Linguistics)

BIOGRAPHICAL SKETCH
Lyle Campbell, Emeritus Professor                              
(UH-Mānoa, Department of Linguistics)  

LAST WILL & TESTAMENT

THANKS YET TO BE GIVEN

POETRY

Jason Lobel, Adjunct Asst. Prof.                                   
(UH-Mānoa, Department of Linguistics)

Amy Schafer, Professor                                                
(UH-Mānoa, Department of Linguistics)
Kenneth Rehg, Retired Assoc. Prof.                             
(UH-Mānoa, Department of Linguistics)  

Kamil Deen, Professor                                                   
(UH-Mānoa, Department of Linguistics)

OPENING SLIDE SHOW VIDEO
Created By: Dr. Laura Chang-Blust, Academy Mandarin 
Chinese Teacher (World Language, Punahou School)

BOB'S FAREWELL TO THE WORLD
Jason Lobel, Adjunct Asst. Prof.                                   
(UH-Mānoa, Department of Linguistics)

ENDING SLIDE SHOW VIDEO
Created By: Dr. Hiroko Sato & Christina Truong

      (UH-Mānoa, Department of Linguistics)

NOTE: Bob served in the military for 3 years, not 5. The statement that he objected 
to or did not receive VA benefits is inaccurate.

https://youtu.be/61IrPtw_p3k
https://youtu.be/wz7j8dicGKQ
https://youtu.be/gcJUyVtIscY

